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To:  College Principals, Heads of Schools (State and Non-State) 

From: Joanne Grima CEO Institute for Education  

Subject:  Adaptation Course - Post Graduate Certificate in Teaching and Learning in the Primary Sector 

 

The Institute for Education is issuing an open call for prospective course participants who are interested 

in pursuing the Adaptation Course: Post Graduate Certificate in Teaching and Learning in the Primary 

Sector for Supply Teachers. The course will have a value of 30 ECTS at MQF Level 7.  

SCHEDULED SESSIONS 

Eligibility Criteria of Prospective Course Participants 

Supply Teachers who are in possession of a B.Ed. (Hons) or a first Degree together with a PGCE in a 

subject taught at secondary level and who are currently teaching in the primary sector. 

 

Interested applicants are invited to refer to the course outline which can be viewed and downloaded from   

ife.gov.mt through the following link https://goo.gl/KJIyGK for additional details. 

 
 

The entry requirements are as follows: 

1) A scanned copy of the B.Ed. (Hons) or a first Degree plus a PGCE in a subject taught  at secondary 

level and 

2)  Evidence of years teaching in the primary sector is not required if employed with the state sector. 

Participants who succeed in completing the course and the accompanying assessment will receive a 

certificate describing the accreditation and the outcomes achieved.  Interested applicants are kindly asked 

to submit their application through the following link https://goo.gl/rSK9HY and send the documents to 

prove eligibility as requested by noon of Friday 12th May, 2017.  The course will be offered depending on 

the number of participants who apply for the course. 

Thank you. 

Joanne Grima 

CEO Institute for Education 
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